Heather Nelson

From: Dale McNeil

Sent: Friday, 7 April 2017 3:02 PM

To: Heather Nelson

Cc: Daniel Basham; Tim O'Kelly

Subject: Comments on MP 09_0098 Koondrook Perricoota Flood Enhancement Project

Thank you for the opportunity to read and comment on the proposal.

The South-west region and Landforms and Rehabilitation unit of the National Parks and Wildlife Service would like
to extend our support for the proposal and note that the planned changes will most likely benefit the riverine and
floodplain ecosystems in downstream Parks estate.

My only concern would be the potential for water quality issues to occur downstream of these releases and that
these could impact on the ecology of downstream parks.

As we are land managers for the Whymoul, Weetuppa and Noorong Parks, all of which are directly downstream of
the Thule creek release site, we would like to be engaged once operations through Thule creek are planned. This
will give us an opportunity to get out onto those parks to monitor any possible responses or impacts from these
flows.

Please feel free to contact Daniel, Tim or myself if you have any further questions for us, Many Thanks,

Dr Dale McNeil

Senior Rehabilitation Officer — Water

Landforms and Rehabilitation, Conservation Branch
NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service

315 Victoria St Deniliquin NSW 2710

Tel: 03 5880 1413

Fax: 03 58801444

Email: dale.mcneil@environment.nsw.gov.au




